
LANCASHIRE U17 SELECTION PROCESS – FURTHER COUNTY SQUAD SELECTION AND 
INVITATION TO TRAINING ON 21 NOVEMBER 2016 
  
Following the training session at Liverpool St. Helens on 14 November 2016, we are pleased to 
confirm that the following players have been selected for the Lancashire U17 County Squad and are 
invited to attend the next training session at Liverpool St. Helens on Monday 21 November 
2016 (player registration will be at 18.30): 
  
COUNTY SQUAD – FURTHER SELECTION 
Forwards                                              
Matt Ashcroft                                       
Jacob McHugh 
Callum Smillie                                         
Alfie Topping 
Reece Walker 
Charles Wood 
  
Backs 
Fraser Stanier 
  
INVITATIONS TO TRAINING 
 We are also pleased to confirm that the following players are being considered for the remaining 
places in the County Squad and have been invited to attend the training session at Liverpool St. 
Helens on Monday 21 November 2016(player registration will be at 18.30): 
  
Forwards  
 Adam Christey 
Tom Hopper                                      
Jake Moore                                           
Jacob White                                          
Jack Wilson                                          
  
Backs 
Andrew Bulman 
Dan Johnson 
Josh Yates 
Would these players please confirm their attendance by e-mail to our team manager, Ian Jones 
(jones_ian66@yahoo.co.uk). 
INJURED – SUBJECT TO FURTHER ASSESSMENT 
Due to injury, the following players have been unable to participate in the full selection process and 
are subject to further assessment: 
Lewis Bates 
Allan Breeden 
Dillon Edwards 
Joe Fogg 
 It’s a 4-year journey through Lancashire age-grade rugby for this group followed by senior Lancashire 
rugby so, if you have not been selected, stay positive, be patient and work hard on improving your 
standard of performance.  The door will always be open for you with Lancashire Rugby. 
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